
                               Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association 
23 Oak Branch Drive, Greensboro, NC 27407 
 

With prices on the rise, it’s a great time to sell your 
home in the Oak Ridge/Summerfield area 

 
 

For Immediate Release      Joe Borlik 
January 24, 2022       336-854-5868 
         jborlik@grra.org 
         www.grra.org 

 

 

 

OAK RIDGE/SUMMERFIELD, N.C. – It remains a great time to sell your 

house in the Oak Ridge and Summerfield area as prices continue to rise 

and days on market continue to fall.  

It took just 32 days to sell a home in the Oak Ridge and Summerfield 

area during the fourth quarter of 2021, a nearly 42 percent drop 

compared to 55 days during the fourth quarter of 2020, according to 

statistics provided by Triad MLS. 

The average sales price has increased by nearly 10 percent, jumping 

from $492,081 to $537,655. 

“It remains a strong seller’s market,” said Hilburn Michel, 2022 

President of the Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association. “You can 

list your home now and sell it faster than ever. If you want to sell or 

buy, call a REALTOR® today.” 

There were only 29 homes on the market during last year’s fourth 

quarter, a 50 percent drop from 58 on the market the previous year. 



The months supply of inventory decreased nearly 43 percent, dropping 

from 1.4 months to 0.8 months. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 
 
The Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association, Inc. is a non-profit organization whose mission is to support its 
members in their business pursuits by promoting the highest professional ethics and being the primary provider for 
quality services, education and real estate information in the market area. 


